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Importance: High

Dear Commissioners,

I have been noticed by Aqua Green Utility, Inc of their intent to request an increase in rates for
waste water services. Aqua Green has been providing waste water services to our community
since 2013.

We own a property in Stonebridge (Dandridge TN) since 2007. When the Developer filed for
bankruptcy in 2008 the property owners were left to complete the development. Aqua Green
Utility, Inc was contracted to build and maintain the waste water system. Each property owner
paid $4200 towards the building of the system. All property owners not actively using the
waste water system a year later received an unanticipated assessment bill for $120 for the right
to access the waste water system in the event the property would be built. I understand
operational costs have increased during this year (2021-2022) and I want the waste water
system to continue operating in the black.

I'm asking the commission to consider increasing the rates only for Commercial and
Residential customers (for they are receiving value for their payments) and NOT increase
"Annual Sewer Access" rates. We receive no actual value for our annual fee yet actual
residents are using the facilities which non-residents paid to build.

Thank you for considering my objection to the rate increase.
Sincerely,

Scott and Janet Gunnell
Dandridge, TN
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